O'Leary Sean

From:

Gardner Tina

Sent:

21 December 2016 15:06

To:

O'Leary Sean; Krishnan Harry; Buttery Lynne

Cc:

Walters Louise; O'Neill Aoife

Subject:

JT - 416403

Dear all

The above patient called to express his thanks and gratitude to Mr O'Leary, his team and Lister Ward.

He had a TKR less than 6 weeks ago and is really impressed with his new knee. He said he is doing fantastically well and has nothing but admiration for everyone.

said I would let you all know.

Thanks

Tina

Royal Berkshire **NHS** Foundation Trust

Orthopaedics Department London Road Reading Berkshire RG1 5AN Berksinen

Thanks

Tina

Tina Gardner

Patient Pathway Coordinator Hip, Knee & Paeds Team Trauma & Orthopaedics Department

Tel: 0118 322 7415

Fax: 0118 322 8908

Web: www.royalberkshire.nhs.uk

1